
Date: Thu, July 28, 2016 

 

After getting multiple disappointing estimates from contractors, we contacted Dave at 

Decorative Crete Worx to come out and look at our concrete entry way to see what he could 

do, and for how much.  Dave was recommended to us by a neighbor, and we are now going 

to be recommending Dave to anyone who has a similar need!  I called Dave on 

a Wednesday or Thursday, and he was out at our house that very week (on a Saturday, 

actually, to accommodate our busy schedules).  He brought pictures of his prior jobs and 

had helpful recommendations for our project (we weren't entirely sure what we wanted 

when we called him, and he steered us in the right direction).  Dave's estimate was less 

than we had received from other contractors, and, unlike the others, he gave us a clear 

vision for what the finished project would look like.  Dave got to work quickly (quicker even 

than he had estimated), and finished our project in just a couple of days, for exactly the 

price of his estimate (which we have found is not always the case with contractors). 

 

The finished project is EXACTLY what we were hoping for.  His work has given our house a 

whole new feel when you walk into it.  We have used a number of contractors for various 

projects, and Dave was by far the best to work with.  We will absolutely be calling him again 

for future projects, and recommending him to all our friends and neighbors who need 

similar work. 

 

-Stephen Cole   

 


